
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     

 
Contact:  Tim Richards 

         Direct Line: 017032949 
 
 
 

Re: Letter of Consent to Planning Application 
 

Capacity Extension at Shannon Foynes  
 

Applicant: Shannon Foynes Port Company 
 

 
Dear Mr Carlton, 
 
CIÉ hereby consent to the inclusion of its lands, as identified within the dotted red line 
area on the attached map M0679-RPS-00-PL-IR-01, in the planning application by the 
above-mentioned Shannon Foynes Port Company for proposed capacity extension works 
at Shannon Foynes. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
 
_______________________________________ 
TIM RICHARDS 
CIE GROUP PROPERTY MANAGEMENT  

John Carlton 
Engineering & Port Services Manager 
Shannon Foynes Port Company 
Mill House 
Foynes 
Co. Limerick 
   

 
 

  Córas  Iompair Éireann 
Group Propert y Management    
Oriel Street  

 Dublin 1 
  
 Bainistíoct Grúp-Mhaoine 
 Stráid Oriel 
 Baile Átha Cliath 1  
 
 Tel: +353 1 703-2932 
 Email: property@cie.ie 
 
  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Date: 19th November 2009 
Our Ref: 32/ 
Your Ref:  

Our Ref:   Your Ref:   Date:  
26/TR      27th April 2018 

   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 


